
 

 
The hard-bitten police investigators on old black-and-white TV shows like Dragnet were 

famed for asking for, “Just the facts.” Now, you can also get “just the facts” on notable PSC 

decisions. 

PSC staff members are compiling fact sheets on notable decisions to accompany the agency’s 

press releases. The fact sheets can be found here. 

Fact Sheets 

 

Press releases can be found on our Web site here.  

Press Releases 

 

If you want to read every document associated with a particular case, you can put the docket 

number from the fact sheet into this form  

Dockets 

 

and pull up every piece of information that’s public record. The docket number is comprised 

of six numbers, with the first two indicating the year the docket was opened. You can also 

search by inserting the name of the company into the “By Docket Title” space. On the top of 

the page are links to all open dockets, so if you don’t know how to look for your particular 

subject, you can just scroll through until you find it.  

 

If you are frequently on the go, you can sign up for one of our RSS feeds here.  

RSS Feeds 

 

News releases are also noted on Twitter. Follow the PSC on Twitter, @floridapsc. All of this 

information is also available by accessing our Web page at 

http://web2012.psc.state.fl.us/PSCWeb/ 

http://web2012.psc.state.fl.us/PSCWeb/AboutPSC/FPSCDecisions
http://web2012.psc.state.fl.us/PSCWeb/Home/NewsRelease
http://web2012.psc.state.fl.us/PSCWeb/ClerkOffice/Docket
http://web2012.psc.state.fl.us/PSCWeb/RSS/RSS
http://web2012.psc.state.fl.us/PSCWeb/

